
This notification is required by the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA, 40 CFR Part 763 

of Title II of the Toxic Substances Control Act). 

Asbestos Management Plans have been developed for Sturgis Charter Public School.  These plans are 

available and accessible to the public at the school business office. 


